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GGRC’s New Service Development Priorities for 2021-2022 

Regional Centers have the opportunity to submit a Community Resource Development Plan 
(CRDP) proposal to California’s Department of Developmental Services (DDS) in order to 
request start-up funding for new service development.  Start-up funding awarded to regional 
centers is determined by DDS. Information guiding the development of this plan was provided 
by GGRC’s stakeholders (individuals receiving services, families, service providers, community 
partners, etc.) and GGRC staff. Any approved new services and associated start-up funding will 
be posted on GGRC’s website and distributed in accordance with GGRC’s Request for Proposal 
Process. 

GGRC’s request for start-up funding in the CRDP proposal will focus on the following 2021-22 
priorities: 

• Children’s Specialized Residential Services with Behavioral Support – (Service Provider, 
San Mateo County) 

• The Kelsey Civic Center (Multifamily Housing, San Francisco, The Kelsey) 
• Baden Station (Multifamily Housing, South San Francisco, Housing Choices) 
• Early Start Bilingual Family Training Services (San Francisco) 
• Augmentative and Alternative Communication – Assessment, Training, Consultation 

(San Mateo, San Francisco, or Marin counties) 
• Funds to retain house for Specialized Residential Facility – Behavioral Support Provider 

(San Francisco, Provider MMK) 
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